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The Croxley Green Residents’ Association

Chairman: Barry Grant, 93 Frankland Road  WD3 3AS 

Tel. 01923 778660   mob. 07941 367446

Contact us through website:  http://www.croxleyresidentsassociation.co.uk
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Croxley Green Library, Barton Way

at 8.00 on Monday, 13th March 2017
MINUTES
1)  Chairman's welcome
The Chairman Barry Grant (BG) opened the meeting and welcomed a large number of residents.
2)  Apologies for Absence
None received.
3)  Minutes of AGM of 14th March 2016
Minutes were pre-circulated to committee and tabled. Proposed for approval by David Neighbour, seconded by Mary Mitchell and signed by the Chairman.
4)  Matters Arising
None
5)  Chairman's Report
BG reported that the CGRA had another successful  year representing the residents’ of Croxley Green.  He commented on the lack of volunteers and need for new members for the committee. 
6) Future of/or Changes to the CGRA Committee
Chairman BG had prepared a statement which is attached to these Minutes. 
BG proposed that:

1)  there should be 4 instead of 6 meetings per year namely,  January, March, June and September (complying with the Constitution),  Extra-Ordinary meetings could be held if necessary.
2) Detailed Minutes should be replaced by bullet point Notes with specific action plan points highlighted (on one page of A4) and should be produced within a week of the meeting.
He added that if  these streamlining measures were adopted he was willing to stand for re-election as Chair for one year until 2018 AGM. Tony Munroe of the committee seconded these proposals and they were carried unanimously by all residents present. 
7)  Treasurer's Report and Accounts
The Treasurer’s report and Accounts: Mary Mitchell (MM) Treasurer provided copies of the accounts for committee and residents and the report is filed with these Minutes. To summarise there was £3091 in the CGRA bank account on 31st December 2016. MM stated that the accounts had been independently reviewed by Mr Keith Wall acting as the independent examiner. MM thanked Mr Wall on behalf of the meeting.

MM then proposed formal approval of the accounts for the period ending December 31st 2016. This was seconded by Rose Hanscomb.
8)  Election of Committee Officers and Members
BG handed the responsibilities of the Chair to Tony Monroe to conduct the election of Officers and members of the committee. TM reported that there were no nominations for Chair, Vice-chair, Secretary, Treasurer or committee members from the public, there were no nominations from those present.  He then asked if the current officers and members would agree to serve another term ie until March 2018. All agreed and were elected unanimously by a show of hands from residents in attendance. Joan Zanelli then offered herself as candidate as Secretary to the new streamlined committee and was elected unanimously.
9)  Any Other Business
None. 

